
1

Mai Vang

From: Lydia Campbell
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 10:46 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Sarah Haas
Subject: RE: Assessment Removal Question

Both August and May. 
 
Lydia Campbell (she/her) 
Garbage Program Specialist | City of Saint Paul 
lydia.campbell@ci.stpaul.mn.us | 651-266-6130 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 10:31 AM 
To: Lydia Campbell <Lydia.Campbell@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Sarah Haas <Sarah.Haas@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Assessment Removal Question 
 
Lydia, 
Do you want only the August fee removed? 
 

 

From: Lydia Campbell <Lydia.Campbell@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 9:45 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Sarah Haas <Sarah.Haas@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Assessment Removal Question 
 
Good Morning Mai,  
 
If an assessment has been levied, is it still able to be removed? If so, what is the process? I think Clare told me, but I 
can’t remember.  
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The example I’m looking at is 1740 Iglehart Ave. PO has proof of payment for garbage bills dating back to 2019 with 
no missed payments. I’ll be putting a file in legistar for the 2023 Q2 charge, but not sure if I can help them with the 
other two. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 

Lydia Campbell (She/Her) 
Garbage Program Specialist 
Saint Paul Public Works 
25 W 4th St, Saint Paul, MN 55102 
651.266.6130 | lydia.campbell@ci.stpaul.mn.us   
www.stpaul.gov 

 
 


